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December 4, 2012

Ms. Kathy Hunter

Deputy Assistant Director, Transportation Safety
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Post Office Box 47250

Olympia, WA. 98504-7250

Dear Kathy,

Enclosed are two applications for funding from the Grade Crossing Protective Fund which, if approved,
will allow for much safer access for our employees working on the crossing signals for USDOT Crossing
399593Y (Wolfred) and USDOT Crossing 399603C (Birdhouse). Attached with each of the applications
are bids for completion of this work by the contractor, Luke Miller. POVA will provide labor and
equipment for this project as well.

We appreciate the opportunity to create a safer work environment for our employees.

Sincerely,

Manager
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